
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to Lower Juniors again! I wanted to get in touch and let you know our curriculum plans for the first Half Term.  We feel very excited about the term 

ahead and are looking forward to having your lovely children back in class, ready to explore, learn and have fun. There is a lovely trip planned for this term 

connected to our Romans in England topic.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zsgwwxs     https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zqtf34j   

https://kids.nationalgeographic.com/history/article/pompeii  

Ms Czubaj, Mrs McLeod, Mrs Cowell and Ms Hawes. 
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